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There needs to be a better solution to HB 4002 ag overtime. 

 

This bill is poorly thought out.  Not only will this affect the farmers it will also affect the 

farm workers in negative ways.  

 

Please do not consider this bill, we need our farmers, and the farmer labors need 

their jobs.  a bill like this is a lose - lose for both parties. 

 

I strongly oppose this HB 4002 

 


